



Dr R Chatterjee, PhD.

Deputy Head Pastoral
ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

11th August 2021

Dear Parent,

Manchester Airport Bus Service on Sunday 5th September

The College will be operating three buses for pupils who will be arriving on Sunday 5th September from Manchester Airport. A member of the College staff will be based by Terminal 1 Arrivals to direct pupils.

The Buses will depart at the following times:

RETURN FOR MICHAELMAS 2021 TERM

SUNDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 2021 - This service must be booked in advance.

SERVICE	DEPART AIRPORT	POINT OF DEPARTURE
MANCHESTER AIRPORT TI	3:30pm	Outside Terminal Arrivals
	7:00pm	Outside Terminal Arrivals
	9:45pm	Outside Terminal Arrivals

In line with current government advice all passengers on school transport should wear a face covering unless they are exempt from doing so.

This service must be booked in advance by emailing Mrs Hutchings by Wednesday 1st September with your child's flight details and mobile number emma.hutchings@ellesmere.com.

Yours sincerely,

Chatterjee

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406